
 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Principals and Facility Managers: 

 

This letter provides you with information about our energy conservation 

program. 

 

Energy is the second largest line item in our operations budget next to 

salaries.  Obviously, money that is spent unwisely on energy could be used 

for other areas.  Reducing energy consumption can be done without affecting 

the operation of our buildings, and it helps the environment. 

 

For these reasons, Gaston County Schools is implementing a comprehensive 

energy conservation program.  We are partnering with EduCon, Inc., a 

company that has extensive experience working with school systems. 

 


